
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Friday, May 2, 2025 
 
 
This is a friendly reminder that all cars on PPHS property should have a PPHS issued parking pass. 
Also, do not park on the grass at the back of the school. 
 
 
Girls Night In 

• We are hoping all female students and teachers will join PPHS on Thursday May 8 from 4-7 pm for a 
night of female empowerment and bonding. We will be hosting information sessions for future careers, 
and clubs such as Air Cadets and Army Cadets, in addition to some fun activities related to health, 
wellness and future career possibilities! *New* - North End Fitness will be hosting a Stretch and Strength 
Meditation class and if possible, please bring a cozy blanket for this event. 

• Please pick up a permission form in Guidance, at the office or outside room 232.  To secure your spot, 
submit your form by May 5th and complete the google form in your Google classroom so we have an 
idea of numbers. The event will include make your own pizza, a salad, drinks and dessert and it is a free 
event.  

 
Library 

• This is it. Your last chance to stock up gently used books from the school library. If you have not had time 
to come and browse our pre-loved books, come and see us at lunch today where you can fill a bag with 
books (bags not guaranteed – bring your own!) We still have books that are looking for their forever 
home and would love to be chosen by you.  

 
Music 

• Music Council meets today to continue planning upcoming events. Please bring your lunch and meet 
promptly at 10:45 in the music room. See you all there! 

• Rebel Rebel rehearses today at lunch in the instrumental room. Bring your lunch and be ready to rock!  
 
Sports 

• Good luck to the girls Lacrosse club who will play in a full day tournament at Sinclair High School today. 
The girls have been learning new skills for this first-time tournament! Good luck Rebels! 

• Congratulations to all three Port Perry Rebels Rugby teams – Senior Boys, Junior Boys, and Grade 9 
Boys – for their outstanding victories over O’Neill High School! This marks their second consecutive win 
of the season, keeping their undefeated streak alive. Keep up the amazing work and let’s carry this 
momentum forward. Go Rebels! 

• Track and Field will be having a practice after school today. Please meet outside Gym C prepared to go 
outside. See you then. 

• There is an Ultimate Frisbee home game today after school. Junior players are dismissed at 1:15 pm. 
Change and meet on the field. 


